
  
                                                     

 

Maths 
In Maths, we will be focusing on 2D and 
3D shape, using vocabulary such as 
vertices, edges, symmetry and right 
angles. We will also be looking at 
direction and position, length, height and 
temperature. Throughout the term we will 
continue to develop our ability to recall 
multiplication and division facts for the 2x, 
5x and 10x tables. 
 

 

 
 

 

Creative Curriculum 
 

This topic builds upon the 

knowledge of traditional tales in 

Year 1. However, these tales have 

a slight twist to them! 

We will launch our topic with Mr 

Baker having his bacon sandwich 

stolen! But who did it?!  Was it 

Goldilocks? Little Red Riding Hood? 

Or the Big, Bad Wolf? Let’s hope 

we find out!  

We will land our topic by reading 

our own tales to the children in 

Foundation. 

 

 

English 
In English, the children will be writing a newsletter to tell you about Mr Baker’s stolen bacon sandwich! They 
will also be writing character descriptions of the wolf and writing instructions to show him how to make a 
vegetarian sandwich! By the end of the term we will have also written our very own twisted tales. 
Throughout this writing we will be focusing on the four sentence types; exclamation, command, statement 
and question. We will consolidate suffixes, apostrophes for possession and contractions as well as learning 
about homophones and new word endings such as -tion, -le, -il, -al. In order to ensure that our writing is 
brilliant, we will be learning how to edit our work using our ‘editing friends’. 
In our guided reading sessions, we will be reading a variety of traditional and twisted tales and retelling 
them through drama. Whilst reading these books, we will be continuing to develop our inference, sequencing 
and comparison skills 
 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
Friday 24th January- Rabbit Class Collective 
Worship. 
Friday 31st January- Woodpecker Class 
Collective Worship.  
Monday 10th February- STEM Week 

 

Spelling Shed 
Well done to everyone who has 
been practising their spellings using 
the Spelling Shed website. We will 
re-issue you with your passwords 
the first week back as we know that 
a number of children have lost 
them. 
 
TT Rock Stars 
TT Rock Stars is a website used 
from Year 2 onwards to practise 
recalling times tables and division 
facts. Once we have shown the 
children how to use the website at 
school, your child will come home 
with their login details to continue 
practising their tables at home. 

In other subjects we will be looking at… 
Science- Materials and their suitability for different 
purposes. 
Art- Colour mixing and clay. 
RE- Judaism. 
Computing- Word processing skills. 
 

Year 2 Term 3 

Twisted Tales 


